
Informed consent statement 
 
Title: “Bull’s eye” appearance of hepatocellular adenomas in patients with glycogen storage 
disease: atypical MRI findings. 
 
 
Clinical research on patients with glycogen storage diseases has been approved by the 
Institutional Review Board. The present case report does not contain any identifying 
information in written descriptions, photographs, and pedigrees, and MRI images shown in the 
case report were acquired more than 5 years ago. 


